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Christmas is Coming! Please read this – important information being shared 
 

 
 
9th December 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers                 
 
Christmas is fast approaching and is so busy I thought it might be a good idea to share with you all of the 
events that are happening during the last week and importantly what your child needs to bring into school 
with them on what day!  
 
Christmas is obviously going to be different in our bubbles this year but with your support we would like to 
make it as memorable as possible for our children.  
 
Tuesday 15th December 
 
We are hoping (everything crossed!) that the KS1 and KS1 Christmas celebrations will be ready and on the 
website for you to watch. We will send you an email to let you know when it goes live.  
 
Wednesday 16th December  
 
KS2 Christmas maths morning, KS1 Christmas maths afternoon.  
 
Thursday 17th December  
 
Jack and the Beanstalk – Christmas Panto. The whole school will be watching the panto in the afternoon. 
Please can you provide a small snack for your child to enjoy while they are watching it.  
 
Christmas Dinner.  
 
This year, Caterlink are offering a turkey or cheese roll, half a sausage roll and a Christmas biscuit. Whilst 
we realise things are challenging for us all...Scrooge appears to be present here! Our children deserve 
better than that.  
 
So, we need your help. We have decided to combine the bubble Christmas parties, Christmas dinner and 
Christmas Jumper day as a way of getting round some of the issues these traditional events could 
potentially create. Please could you provide a ‘Special Christmas Packed Lunch’ – which can be a party 
lunch for the last day. Obviously there will be no sharing this year, so your child will eat what you send in. 
Our fantastic PTA will be providing crackers for the classes too.  
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Friday 18th December 
 
Christmas Jumper day – please bring £1 for Save the Children charity. 
 
Breakfast with Santa, celebration assembly, class Christmas parties, class packed Christmas lunches, end 
of term   
 
Staggered end to the day 
 
We will obviously need to stagger the collection times as per normal collection:  
 
1.25pm – Year 6, Year 4, Year 2 and Year 1 
 
1.30pm – Year 5, Year 3 and Reception 
 
Thank you for your support in making the last few days of term, fun and memorable for our children.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
Mrs C Howells  
Acting Headteacher 
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